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1 message

United University Professions <uup@stonybrook.edu> Wed, Sep 26, 2012 at 9:40 AM

Please Post/Forward to the UUP Members in your Area 

UUP Calendar for Oct. 2012
Wed. Oct. 3rd • Academic Council Meeting, 12:00 pm, UUP Conference Room, Melville Library,
5th Fl., (RSVP to www.uupsbu.org )

Fri. Oct. 5th • Open House (Tea/Coffee), 9:00 am, S-5415, Melville Library, 5th Fl. (Stop By)

Tue. Oct. 9th • Road map to Permanent Appointment, Workshop, Noon, Wang Room 301,
(RSVP to www.uupsbu.org )

Wed. Oct. 10th • Health & Safety Wellness Workshop, Noon, Wang Room 301, (RSVP
to www.uupsbu.org )

Tue. Oct. 20th • Executive Board Meeting, Noon, Javits Room, Melville Library, 2nd Fl., (RSVP
to www.uupsbu.org )

MetLife Insurance Savings

MetLife Auto & Home customers are eligible for exclusive member discounts on their auto
insurance 
thanks to a group program made available to them. With the economy still struggling to
recover, wouldn't 
it be great to potentially save hundreds of dollars per year?  Call MetLife Auto & Home toll-free
at 
1-866-NYSUT-22 (1-866-697-8822) for more information about switching your auto
insurance to 
MetLife Auto & Home. Proceed along indicated route and calculate your savings on auto
insurance.
To arrive at your destination, visit tinyurl.com/88oodo5 on the NYSUT Member Benefits Web
site to watch a brief video.

Let’s Fight Hunger this October! Third Annual Food Drive
Stony Brook University, UUP Community Services Committee, and L.I. Cares are again joining
together to help fight hunger 
this October. With increased demand at food banks and with the holidays fast approaching we
need to help each other 
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more than ever. Let's make this food drive even bigger and better than last year!

Please bring non-perishable boxed and canned food items to L.I. Cares Food Collection boxes
from October 1 to 
October 31 in locations throughout the University. See uupsbu.org for a listing of locations or
call the UUP Office at: 632-6570 
or call Nancy Gaugler at: 632-6241 for the closest collection box to your area.

Please check expiration dates and no glass items.
You can also bring nonperishable items to the UUP West Campus Chapter General Membership
meeting on October 23.

Together We Can Make a Difference!
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